
 

 

A Note From The St Andrew’s Team 

It has  been another week filled 

with lots of different experiences for 

our children to take part in. It is so 

lovely to see the smiles  on all the 

children ‘s faces each day. We are 

really proud of each and every 

child and are looking forward to 

another exciting week of  

learning. 

 

 

 

17th March   PTFA Meeting after drop off (all welcome) 

19th March   Sponsored Bounce 

26th March   PTFA Meeting 8pm 

2nd & 3rd April  Parents Evening 

4th April   Break up for Easter at 1.20pm   

18th May   Spring Fair 

Author Visit - We were very lucky to be visited by 
the author Alexandra Strick and Illustrator Steve An-
tony. They shared with us all the books that they 
had authored and illustrated. The children partici-
pated in an interactive reading  of ‘We Can’, explor-
ing all our differences and how we can celebrate be-
ing together.  

Prop making—as part of our art this week Caterpil-
lars explored prop making for their toys. The chil-
dren enjoyed creating beds, suitcases, houses and 
much more. It was a very fun and creative way to 
end the week. 

Shabbat—Today our beautiful butterflies all sat 
down together to enjoy their delicious meal. They 
prepared their own fresh pasta sauce as part of their 
DT project. It was a delight to see them serve each 
other on this day of rest.  

William Cobbett Ball skills— Well done to the 12 
year 1 children that took part and showed fellow-
ship with other schools. Another fantastic experi-
ence for our St Andrew’s children.  

Windsor Castle  The Otters had a great day explor-
ing Windsor castle as part of their history topic Far-
Far-Away. 
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Head Teacher Awards 

Demonstrating our school values 

 

Hayden 

Oscar A 

Sienna 

Honour 
Coxbridge 

 

 

        A Gentle Reminder…. 

• Thank you to those that are ensuring their  

children are wearing helmets and not riding in 

the playground, we really appreciate your 

efforts in supporting us. 

• A wall has collapsed in the alley leading to West 

Street — this footpath is currently closed. 

• Please can we ask that children have no more 

than small 1 bag charm per  book bag, as they 

are not fitting in the book drawers. 



Author Visit — ”We Can!” 

Windsor Castle  -  more pictures to follow! 



Shabbat 



Busy Butterflies 
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